DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
INTRA-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: APRIL 24, 2015

Y
! Js
FROM: CHIEF PETE N. KASSETAS //5&
DEPUTY SECRETARY - OPERATIONS

TO: DPS-MTD COMMANDERS
DPS-MTD TRANSPORATION INSPECTORS

SUBJECT: DIRECTIVE 2015-07 T.l. BREAST SHIELDS

The purpose of this directive is to authorize the use of the T.l. breast shield
(badge) by Transportation Inspectors. We have received, and will begin
distributing, badges to DPS Transportation Inspectors.

Effective upon issue: The “Transportation Inspector” breast shield is only for
official use ON-DUTY and will be worn in the proper location on the uniform shirt.
The proper location on the uniform shirt is above the left breast pocket.

Under no circumstance is this shield to be carried or displayed OFF-DUTY for
any reason or purpose, nor will the inspector represent themselves as a
commissioned officer.

Thank you in advance for your attention and compliance with this directive.
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